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APGNN Excellence in Education Award

Dear Ms. Smith,
On behalf of the Association of Pediatric Gastroenterology and Nutrition Nurses (APGNN) Patient and Family Education Committee, I am delighted to inform you that submission titled “ABC” has been selected as the winner of the Excellence in Education Award. Your work has shown dedication and innovation in improving educational materials for parents and patients. 
Your award includes the following:
1. Complimentary APGNN conference registration
2. $500 towards travel to the Conference 
3. 2-night stay at the conference hotel if sharing a room; 1 night stay if single occupancy 
We will also be recognizing you and your hard work at the annual APGNN conference meeting, in our newsletter, and on our APGNN website. 
We hope you will attend the 2020 APGNN Conference in XYZ over these dates. You will receive additional information from APGNN regarding details about presenting your educational materials during the conference.  

Thank you and Congratulations on behalf of APGNN.

With best regards,



Kathryn Rowell, MS, RN, FNP-BC
APGNN Patient and Family Education Committee Chair 
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